
 

 

#111 Attachment Appendix A: Provider Listing 

 

 

Physicians and Other Providers Delivering Care in the Hospital Facility  

 

Certain physicians and other healthcare providers delivering emergency and other medically 

necessary healthcare services within the St. Luke’s hospital facilities are not required to follow 

the St. Luke’s Financial Assistance Policy.  

 

The following is a list of providers, by specialty, that provide emergency or other medically 

necessary healthcare services within the St. Luke’s hospital facilities that are not covered under 

this FAP. 

 

a. Emergency Physician Services 

b. Radiologists 

c. Surgeons 

d. Family Medicine 

e. Anesthesiologists 

f. Neurologists 

g. Internal Medicine 

h. Hospitalists 

i. Urology 

 

There are currently no providers who provide emergency or other medically necessary healthcare 

services within the St. Luke’s Hospital facilities that are covered under this FAP. Many of these 

providers maintain their own financial assistance policies. 
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